
TE MANATU WAKA
AMinistry of Transport

14 October 2019
Adam Ujdur
fyi-request-11408-9f238b90@requestsfyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Ujdur
Thank you for your correspondence, received on 8 October 2019, for

“all information pertaining to how much money and what steps were taken to
investigate replacing the one land bridge with a two lane bridge in Waipouaforest
between Omapere and Dargaville.”

Under Section 14 of the OIA,this request is being transferred to the Zealand Transport
Agency (NZTA)for response,as the information requested is more closely aligned with the
functions of NZTA.
Youwill hear further from the NZTAin relation to your request.

Yours sincerely

Lisa MacKenzie
Official Correspondence Advisor
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